aramark

August 2023

Dear OLMC School families,

| hope that you’re enjoying your summer with friends and family. As the 2023-24 school

year is quickly approaching, we would like to welcome students back to a new and
dynamic year of student nutrition.

We are very excited to introduce new chef-driven meals and recipes, improved
selections with greater nutritional value, and more comprehensive menus. The meal
deal will now include two sides of the students’ choice in addition to a beverage. Side
selections will vary but will always include at least one fruit and one vegetable such as
mandarin oranges, chunked pineapple, apple slices, cucumber coins and carrot sticks
with dip. Other sides include string cheese, yogurt and seasonal options.

We will be offering internet surveys throughout the year to solicit feedback for
improvement and better service.

As we get closer to opening, we will be reaching out with more detailed return to school

information and menus. If you have any questions or concerns in the interim, please feel
free to contact me.

Enjoy your summer and we’ll see you soon!

Creig Ballentine
Ballentine-creig@aramark.com




